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Dear Praying Friends,

We Praise the Lord for the New Year, and trust that it will be full of opportunity for serving the Lord. It’s hard to 
believe that this will be our last prayer letter written on US soil for a while, our plans are to leave the US on March 
12th, and get back to Nauru April 1st 2013.

In the month of December we visited churches in Indiana, and then were home with our family and church family 
for Christmas. Christmas was a special one this year, as it had been since 2009 that we were home and will likely be 
several years before we will be back again. We were also home for Watch Night services to see in the New Year with 
our home church family.

January saw us on the road again, off to churches is Oklahoma, Texas, and Arizona. We were glad to leave the snow 
and cold in Indiana and be heading towards warmer temperatures, though when it gets cold we always miss Nauru a 
little bit more :). We were able to attend the Home Missions Conference at Heartland Baptist Bible College which was 
a great blessing. It was great hear the reports of the Lord building his churches, and see the money (over $330,000) 
raised for special needs or projects here in the USA.

We are glad to report that we have passed the half way point for the funds for our newer Land Cruiser with $8000 
received. Please pray with us that the remaining $7000 will come in before our return to the field.

We have had some family ups and downs this January. My Dad, John McGeorge, had Pancreatic surgery in Australia 
on the 15th of January to remove a tumor and is now at home recovering. Christie’s Dad, our Pastor, Frank Wood had 
a mild heart attack on the 26th of January, followed by quadruple bypass surgery and is recovering in hospital. We 
are thankful for the Lord’s care of our dads, and the grace he gives for every need, please pray for their continued 
recovery. On the upside my oldest sister Cassandra  and her husband had a baby girl, Lily Sarah, on the 24th of 
January in Australia. Christie and I are excited about our cute little Aussie niece!:)

Our family has had a sickness here or there the boys seemed to take turns running fevers on Sundays or Wednesdays, 
but 2/5 of us still made it to church to preach and report on the work in Nauru. Gideon continues to grow like a weed, 
and be very generous with his smiles :)

Some Prayer Requests to remember...

1. The work in Nauru to grow, have visitors, and receive land. 
2. The Ministry of Bro Leo and Cathy Paine on Nauru
3. The opportunity to minister to the refugees on Nauru
4. Safe travels on Furlough, and returning to the Field
5. The Lord to provide the remaining $7000 for a newer Diesel Land Cruiser for the field. We are excited about what 
we can accomplish together,

Your Missionaries to Nauru,

Adam, Christina, Elijah, Titus and Gideon McGeorge
     


